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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee

By Kevin Grace, Transport Infrastructure Co-ordinator, Transport Policy
Current Status of Passenger Transport Infrastructure Projects
1.
Purpose
To update the Committee on the status of various passenger transport infrastructure projects.

2.
Background
At the Passenger Transport Committee meeting on 27 November 1997 the Committee requested that regular updates of the status of passenger transport infrastructure projects be provided.

3.
Comment

3.1
Waterloo Security System

Monitoring of Waterloo Interchange began in December 1998.  Our security adviser Frank Stoks will help us assess the first 3 months of operation to maximise the systems effectiveness.  No major or serious incidents have occurred so far.

3.2
Waterloo Carpark Development

Lower Hutt City Council officers have approved our proposed carpark layout for the road reserve land adjacent to the Free Ambulance station in Oxford Terrace.  A detailed landscape plan will now be prepared to meet as many of the residents’ objections as possible.

Contact has been established with the residents, who also want to see how this carpark proposal fits in with our long-term plans for carparking in the area.  If we can gain residents approval for the proposal, consent for the project will be non notified.

3.3
Paraparaumu Land Purchase

The land previously leased from Jim MacIntosh at the Paraparaumu Railway Station was purchased on behalf of the Kapiti Coast District Council at the end of November 1998.  This followed agreement from the committee to the proposal as set out in 3.3 of Report 98.518 of 19th November 1998.

4.
Recommendation
That this report be received for information.
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